
Aaron Rector is a Certified Government Finance Officer with over 15 years of municipal finance experience 
who currently serves as the Director of Administrative Services/Finance for the City of Keller.  Prior to 
joining the City of Keller, he worked for the City of Cedar Park first as the Budget Manager and then as the 
Assistant Finance Director.  He began his career in municipal finance as a Financial Analyst with the Town 
of Flower Mound.  He earned his Bachelor’s Degree from Texas A&M and his Master’s in Public 
Administration from the University of North Texas. 

 


